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Dear Councillor O’Neil, 

I was happy to see that Warrington Borough Council have released a statement outlining their position on a new observation tower for Risley Moss SSSI. I’m glad that the council understands the need for a suitable replacement and is undertaking a feasibility project to decide what form the replacement should take.

However, I am still unsure about the time scale involved, and exactly how you plan to communicate with the community and local groups such as RIMAG about the progress that is taking place. 

For instance, will there be any public consultation about potential options? How long do you anticipate it will take for design and delivery costs to be established? Do you plan to post regular updates on your website? How often do you intend to contact groups such as RIMAG so that they can continue to inform locals while raising money for a new structure? 

I would be grateful if you would use the contact details above to let me know how the council plans to take this project further, with answers to the above questions and an idea of timescale.

I look forward to hearing from you, 


Yours sincerely, 




